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Captain’s Report: 
2022 was another successful year for West Aviat.  We held our inaugural Winter Cup which is a great 
addition to our calendar.  We now have 3 major golfing events spread through the year with the 
Summer and Winter Cups and the club championships.  All of these events have seen big fields and 
have been well supported by the members.  The success of these events is due in no small part to the 
tireless efforts of Leonie Cole who makes sure everyone is involved, runs the finances and organises 
the catering, raffles and prizes.  On behalf of the club I want to thank Leonie for all that she does to 
make the club the success that it is. 
 
I would like to congratulate all of our winners throughout the year.  Your participation is critical to a 
successful competition.  We even had a play off in the club championships this year which was great to 
see. 
 
Our day captains continue to do a stirling job each week.  Len Lane, Terry Geraghty, Greg St Jack, 
Wayne Eberhard, Chris Lewis and Mike Brook are so important to our club, and make it possible for the 
rest of us to just turn up each week and enjoy a game of golf with great company.  A big thank you to 
you all from our members. 
 
Thanks also to Hillview Golf Course who allow us time slots for our competitions throughout the year.  
We are fortunate to have the support that we get from the management.  Special thanks to Todd for his 
willingness to accommodate our needs and ensuring that our various events are successful throughout 
the year. 
 
In closing I just want to say that West Aviat is a great club with rich history and it’s a joy to see how you 
all care for one another.  I wish you all the best in your golfing endeavours for 2023. 
 
Roger Simm 
Club Captain 
 


